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RESOLUTIONS

SIXTY- SIXTH ANNUAL MEETING

April 2-4, 2000

Whereas the Southeastern Section of the American Society for Engineering Education has enjoyed the gracious and generous hospitality of Virginia Polytechnic Institute and State University during its sixty-sixth annual meeting, and
Whereas the members of the Section wish to acknowledge with grateful appreciation the efforts of those responsible for the hospitality and outstanding arrangements that contributed to the success and fellowship of the meeting.

Therefore let it be resolved

First, that we express our appreciation to Virginia Tech, the host institution, and to F.W. Stephesen, Dean, College of Engineering; Virginia Tech; and

Second, that we express our particular appreciation to the host coordinator Michael Gregg, Division of Engineering Fundamentals, Virginia Tech and to his colleagues J.B. Crittenden, Ed Nelson, Pat Devens, Rich Goff, Tamara Knott, Vinod Lohani and Tom Walker at the host institution, and

Third, that we thank Rich Mines, the Program Chair for the excellent technical program he assembled and we thank the officers of the divisions and units within the Southeastern Section who participated in planning the program and conducting peer reviews of the submitted papers, and the members who agreed to serve as moderators, and

Fourth, that we thank Dr. James L. Robertson, Virginia Tech, for the outstanding keynote speech, and

Fifth, that we express our appreciation to Missy Cummings and J.A.N. Lee, for presenting an outstanding workshop on "Teaching Engineering Ethics”, and

Sixth, that we recognize the outstanding efforts of the Editor of the Proceedings, James K. Nelson, Jr. of Clemson University Department of Civil Engineering, and of Ms. Rachel Huey of Clemson University Department of Civil Engineering in preparing the Proceedings in CD-ROM format, and

Seventh, that we express our appreciation for the outstanding efforts and enthusiasm of Ms. Rachel C. Huey, Clemson University Department of Civil Engineering, for maintaining the ASEE Southeastern Section web site, and

Eighth, that we express our appreciation to The Department of Music, Virginia Tech for the string quartet that provided the delightful music during the Awards Banquet, and

Ninth, that we express our appreciation to Peter W. Hoadley for serving as Secretary and Treasurer these past three years, and

Be it further resolved that a copy of these resolutions be included in the Minutes, and that the Secretary be instructed to transmit copies to the persons concerned.

Respectfully submitted by B.K. Hodge, Mississippi State University, President of the Section 




